
KEGWORTH PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 
 
Dear Former Kegworth Student, Parent, Staff or Community 
Member, 
 

We are pleased to invite you to join us in the celebration of  
Kegworth Public School’s 125 Year Anniversary! 

 

The official date that Kegworth Public School opened its doors was on Monday 26 September 1887. In 2012, 
we will be celebrating this event over two days – Thursday 13 September and Friday 14 September 2012.  
 

We encourage parents, family, friends and general visitors to come along to our school for either of our 
celebratory days. The proposed schedules for our 125 Year Anniversary are as follows: 
 

THURSDAY 13 SEPTEMBER 2012 
 

 11:30am – 12:30pm – Guided Tours of Kegworth Public School  
Opportunity for former students, staff or community members to have a look at Kegworth Public School, in the 
present day – please meet under the covered outdoor area via the Kegworth Street entrance.  
 

 12:30pm – 1:00pm - Official Assembly 
Our Assembly will take place in the school’s Assembly Hall and will include the unveiling of our 125 Year School 
Commemorative Artwork & the cutting of our 125 Year Birthday Cake. Entry is via the Kegworth Street entrance.  
 

 1:00pm – 2:00pm – Visitor Afternoon Tea 
We invite you to stay in the Assembly Hall for afternoon tea, have a chat and reminisce. 
 

 1:00pm – 3:00pm – Kegworth Historical Display 
Please take the time to view and enjoy our School’s memorabilia in the School Library and Assembly Hall. 
 

 1:00pm – 3:00pm – P – 6 Student Party 
Join the party atmosphere as our P – 6 students enjoy their party games, activities and jumping castles in the 
Junior Playground.  

 
FRIDAY 14 SEPTEMBER 2012 
 

 7:30pm – 11:00pm – 125 Year Cocktail Party 
All past and present parents, teachers and past students (18 years and over) are invited to celebrate this milestone at a 
cocktail party in the school hall. Tickets are strictly pre - purchase only at a cost $30 (price includes a drink, finger food 
and live Jazz music). Closing date for ticket purchase is: Friday 7 September 2012.  

 
We would love to have you visit our school!   More information can be found at kegworth125.com 
 

Panoramic limited edition posters of our 125 Year Commemorative Artwork are available for order at our Thursday & 
Friday events. 
 

If you know of any other former students, staff or community members, please encourage them to come along as well. 
Should you have any memorabilia, we would love to borrow it for the day or copy to an electronic format. Please contact 
the school via email on kegworth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or phone 9569 7320.  
 
We look forward to having you along to our 125 Year Anniversary Celebrations!  
 
Yours sincerely,           Belinda Perih 

Principal 


